

Bishop John Harrower OAM Anglican Diocese of Tasmania GPO Box 748 Hobart TAS 7001

19 September

Dear Bishop Harrower

Thank you for writing to Senator Christine Milne in recent months to convey the views of Tasmanian Anglican community on gambling and equal marriage rights. I apologise for the delay in acknowledging receipt, we have experienced a considerable increase in correspondence volume.

Your views have been noted, and your letters forwarded to the relevant Australian Greens spokespersons on these issues- Senator Richard Di Natale for gambling; and Senator Sarah Hanson-Young for equal marriage.

Yours Sincerely

Imogen Birley

Office of Senator Christine Milne

Australian Greens Senator for Tasmania

www.christinemilne.org.au